


ASSESSORS OFFICE

TOWN OF GROVELAND

183 Main Street
Groveland, MA  01834

Tel:  (978)372-8528           Fax: (978) 373-6147

N. Dana Moody

Gerald Hill

William Darke

Minutes

Date:  March 20, 2015
Meeting called to order 8:30am, in attendance Dana and Gerry.

Reviewed applications for exemptions received to date voted to grant the exemptions as submitted. Board voted to approve veteran’s exemptions for Santasuosso and Thomas pending receipt of letters from the VA.  Upon receipt of the letters will enter exemptions into Vadar. List of exemptions granted available in assessors’ office
The Board reviewed Bill Krajeski’s, NEMC, recommendations for real estate abatements and voted unanimous to accept the recommendations. Four applications were voted for; Steele, Dorato, Taylor and Cottam.  Consultant’s basis for abatements is available in the office.
Board is taking no action at this time on the Darke subdivision application for abatement.  The property is listed for sale for less than the assessed value and is under agreement.  Unknown what the sales price will be at this time. 

Abated property that was purchased by the town and was billed on the preliminary tax bills, the Board voted unanimous to abate.

Voted on releasing overlay per request of the Finance Director

Total of 195,000, voted unanimous

10:15am  Board voted to adjourn

Respectfully Submitted,

Debra Webster
Office Manager
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